
 

11555 North Meridian Street  •  Suite 400  •  Carmel, IN 46032  •  Lennar.com 

April 11, 2024 
 
Ryan Crum 
Director of Planning & Building  
Town of McCordsville  
6280 W. 800 N.  
McCordsville, IN 46055 
 
 
RE: Architectural Review Approval for Summerton  
 
Lennar Homes of Indiana is requesting architectural approval for elevations to be built Summerton. We 
had previously submitted the Alan, Ashbury, Fairmont, Oxford, Rockwell, Seabrook, and Wilmington. Now 
we are requesting to add the Clarence Plan to provide more elevations for the Anti-Monotony Standard.  
 
This letter serves as written confirmation that Lennar Homes stipulates it will meet the Exhibit C, 
Architectural Standards of PUD Ordinance 121410 for Summerton. Some of the architectural standards 
are not provided on these drawings, however, Lennar commits to meeting each of the architectural 
standards identified in the ordinance. Lennar requests this letter be used in conjunction with the 
architectural drawings submitted to the Architectural Review Committee. 
 
Sincerely,  

 
Tony Bagato, Entitlement Manager 
Lennar Homes of Indiana 
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